
Calhoun County Field Crop Fall Meeting  

The MSU Extension Field Crops team in Southwest Michigan invites you to a field meeting 

in Calhoun County on Wednesday, Sept. 5, 2018 from 5:00 to 8:00 pm at field plots located 

north of Homer at the corner of 24 
1
/2 Mile Rd. and L Drive S.  Demonstration plots in 

LibertyLink soybeans showing the efficacy of various herbicide programs at different price 

points will be highlighted.  Attendees will tour the weed control plots, and photos of two 

other fields in the demonstration—one LibertyLink and one Xtend—will also be shared. 

MSU Extension nematode specialist Marisol Quintanilla and regional field crop educators 

will be presenting on various topics to help you prepare for fall—see agenda on the back. 

 

The event is FREE thanks to the sponsorship of the Michigan Soybean Promotion 

Committee, but registration is required for space and meal planning.  Register by phone 

(269-781-0784) or email (msue.calhoun@county.msu.edu) with the Calhoun County 

Extension office by Friday, August 31st.  

Wednesday, September 5th from 5:00—8:00 PM 

SCN 



MSU is an affirmative-action, equal-opportunity employer. Michigan State University Extension programs and materials are open to all without regard to race, color, 
national origin, gender, gender identity, religion, age, height, weight, disability, political beliefs, sexual orientation, marital status, family status or veteran status.  

Calhoun County Field Crop Fall Meeting  

Agenda 

4:30 pm Registration  

5:00 pm Dinner  

5:30 pm Ag Operations Program at Kellogg Community College  — Kaite Fraser 

5:40 pm Value of Drones in Agriculture — Eric Anderson 

6:00 pm Soybean Cyst Nematode and Methods of Managing — Marisol Quintanilla   

6:30 pm End-of-Season Irrigation Considerations — Lyndon Kelley 

7:00 pm Weed Control in the Era of Resistance — Bruce MacKellar 

7:30 pm Weed Control in Herbicide Resistant Soybean Crop Project — Eric Anderson 

8:00 pm Adjourn  (Drone Field Mapping Demonstration, optional) 

 

Register by phone (269-781-0784) or email (msue.calhoun@county.msu.edu) with the 

Calhoun County Extension office by Friday, August 31st.  

 

Note: 2 RUP (Core/1A) credits have been applied for 
 

 

Not receiving regular updates from the MSU Extension field crops team?   

An e-newsletter is sent out weekly during spring and early summer, tapering off to monthly in the off-

season.  The newsletter contains timely observations and recommendations for crop production and 

protection, a calendar of upcoming programs and events related to agriculture, and quick links to 

recent articles published by MSU Extension educators and specialists.  To sign up, contact Eric 

Anderson (eander32@msu.edu) with the following information: name, farm/business name, 

address, phone number, email address, and any additional insights (ex. “I used to work with Natalie 

Rector on research plots”, “I would like Extension to help me with _____”, “I think Extension should 

focus more on the topic of _____.”). 

Wednesday, September 5th from 5:00—8:00 PM 


